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Every sixth grade student who will enter seventh grade this fall must show proof of receiving their Tdap (tetanus/diphtheria/pertussis) booster before they can attend school in September! This applies to every current student, new student and transfer student. Please bring proof of this booster to school to be reviewed and recorded. Visit www.shotsforschool.org for more information.
